From: Karen Snyder

To: Pesticides

Subject: Please Oppose Waiver of Biddeford Pool Land Trust Wanting to Spray Glphosate
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:57:05 PM

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Maine Board of Pesticide Control,
| am in opposition to ANY waiver for Biddeford Pool Land Trust to apply Roundup.

There are now over 18,400 pending lawsuits against Monsanto/Bayer regarding their
environmentally damaging and cancer causing Glyphosate.

https://www.consumersafety.org/product-lawsuits/roundup/

Why is this waiver even being considered at all?

Our planet biodiversity is being destroyed and people are getting cancer.
This mindset of profit at all cost to environment and people must stop.
There are alternatives to Roundup less toxic to the environment and people.
Please oppose this waiver.

Regards,

Karen Snyder, BSIE, MSIE, MBA, PMP

Portland, ME
Pesticide Management Advisory Committee Member
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